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Ottawa, 28th April, 1909.

sir,-

With reference to letter to you of the 11th

March, I beg to say that the V. R. Brock Company, Limited,

have completed their contract with this Department in a

satisfectory manner, and I have therefore to request that

you will kindly cause the issue of a cheque in their favor

for the moment of their security deposit (10.50), together

with the aserued interest there

obettent servant.

for by

secretary.

The Deputy Minister of Fianse,

verwand:
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